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Saoirse is singing everyday and performing at home everyday.

Her solo singing has increased her confidence.

I do see my child being more confident on stage and more comfortable
in meeting new people & visiting new places for the performance.
Overall, under the guidance of Ms.Lydia, Ahaana has evolved positively !

The song choices were awesome with great melody and harmony, yet
challenging and never repetitive. Bella loved singing all of them with very
noticeable improvements. Specially, MFMII Kids Choir is a very warm
hearted team (teachers and staff, kids, parents, volunteers) and Bella also
learned to be kind, respectful, and willing to set an example and help
others.

Discipline is a good virtue that my child has picked up with regular and
timely attendance and practices. Secondly, the ability to perform without
parents handholding is a positive. Lastly, my child’s stage fright no longer
exists thanks to choir performances. Thank you with all my heart.
She can make friends very easily now.

She learned a lot of songs this time.

When Shamika first joined the choir, she was very shy and hesitant to
perform in front of others. However, under Ms. Lydia's guidance and
encouragement, she has blossomed into a confident singer. She has
also made many new friends in the choir, and she loves attending all of the
events.


